
Sent: 21/05/2025 10:30:23 AM
Subject: Application Number: DA2025/0132

Hi

As a local resident I implore the council to reject this application.

The traffic issues near the roundabout and local streets will only be exacerbated by additional
traffic and cause more frustration for locals and visitors.

Local shops will suffer as locals would shop elsewhere to avoid the traffic which is to the
detriment of all current shoppers.

Please let common sense prevail and not let this be another bad decision by NBC should they
approve it.

Regards

Giovanni-Battista Portelli
11 Robert Avenue
North Manly

Thank you


